
Due to a change in State regulations for Gloucester County, be advised the 

appeal filing deadline has changed.  Appeals must be filed between 

November 15, 2018 and January 15, 2019.  You may call the Gloucester 

County Board of Taxation at 856-307-6448 for more information or visit 

them at 1200 N Delsea Drive, Building "A" in Clayton.  You can 

also  download the A1 Appeals form directly from the Board of  Taxation 

page in the Gloucester County website.   Additionally, Chapter 75 post 

cards will be mailed on or before November 15, 2018. 

https://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/lpt/petappl.pdf

